
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FOR PA-16-34 (171 ROCHESTER STREET)  
AND PA-16-35 (175 ROCHESTER STREET) 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council will NOT be holding a public hearing, 
as previously noticed for the City Council meeting of April 3, 2018, for an appeal of the 
Planning Commission’s decision regarding Application Nos. PA-16-34 and 16-35: 
 
Description: Conditional Use Permits (CUP) PA-16-34 and PA-16-35 are requests to 
operate a state-licensed alcohol and drug treatment facility housing up to 20 gender 
specific residents. The site addresses are 171 and 175 Rochester Street, Zone R2-HD 
(Multiple-Family Residential, High Density). The Applicant/Agent is Northbound Therapeutic 
Services, Inc. 
 
Brenda Green, City Clerk 
City of Costa Mesa             
March 29, 2018 


